JAN 28 1983

Docket No. 50-416

Mississippi Power & Li Company
ATTN: Mr. James P, ughy, Jr.
Assistant Vice President -
Nuclear Preduction
Post Office Box 1640
Jackson, Mississippi 39205

Gent)emen:

We have completed a review of certain applications for license amendments which
your w filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for the
Grand Gulf Nuclear Station Unit No. 1. The purpose of this review was to deter-
mine what fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22, if any, are due the USNRC and what
refunds might be due your u-ag.for these applications. In this connection,
enclosed 1s a 1ist which shows application dates, fees paid, fees that are
applicable, and ONRR's fee determinatiun on each of these applications.

Based on the ONRR staff's fee determinatioas, a total of $800 1s due the USNP”;

therefore, your Company should remit this amount to our office. If the ONRR

staff's final review of Item 4 reveals that the Class II ($1,200) fee is not

correct, you will be notified and any necessary adjustments will be made.
Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Wm, O, Miller

William 0. Miller, Chief

8302030103 830128 License Fee Management Branch
ol s 0ffice of Administration

Encl sure:
List ¥ Applications and Fees
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